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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Judy Weaver, Chair of the Financial Analysis Solvency Tools (E) Working Group 
 
FROM: Commissioner Birrane, Co-Chair of the Climate Resiliency (EX) Task Force leading the Solvency Workstream 
 
DATE: May 23, 2022 
 
RE: Referral on Proposed Climate Risk Enhancements 
 

 
The NAIC’s Climate Resiliency (EX) Task Force is charged with evaluating financial regulatory approaches to climate risk 
and resiliency in coordination with other relevant committees, task forces and working groups, including those under the 
Financial Condition (E) Committee. As part of its efforts to address this charge, the Task Force designated a Solvency 
Workstream to explore potential enhancements to existing solvency monitoring processes in this area.  
 
During 2021, the Solvency Workstream held a series of public panels on various climate solvency related topics which included 
among other things, a high-level summary of existing regulatory tools in the space. Near the end of 2021, the Solvency 
Workstream released a series of questions intended to solicit input on potential enhancements to the existing regulatory tools. 
As a result of comments received, and general support for enhancements to the NAIC’s Financial Analysis Handbook, the 
workstream suggests the Working Group consider modifications to incorporate particular concepts as it pertains to climate risk. 
Specifically, the Workstream suggests the Working Group consider modifications to incorporate procedures for utilizing the 
Property Casualty RBC Cat reporting data, any investment stress scenario results available from the NAIC Capital Markets 
Bureau, and Climate Risk Exposure Survey results (if available) in conducting ongoing financial analysis.  
 
The proposed enhancements are presented as high-level principles for the Technical Group to consider and develop as 
appropriate for inclusion in the Handbook. If there are any questions regarding the proposed referral, please feel free to contact 
me or NAIC staff (Dan Daveline at ddaveline@naic.org) for clarification. Thank you for your consideration of this request. 


